From: Robin Crotty

To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: Town Square
Date: Thursday, July 9, 2020 9:39:22 AM

From: Bruce Smith

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2020 8:02 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Town Square

Dear Ketchum,

| support closing the portion of 4th St. to make it more pedestrian friendly, but you should
have an Officer occasionally stand at the East end of Atkinson's parking lot as the SUVs with CA
plates think it's a shortcut and fly through the Atkinson's lot at 20 mph before running the
Stop signs and turning right onto East Ave.

Just sayin'

Bruce Smith
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